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Mohammed Kamal

Mohammed Kamal will celebrate his 17th year with 
Kaiser Permanente South San Francisco in July 2020. 
He is assigned to the medical office building attached 
to the hospital. During the pandemic, when visits to 
the medical office building were restricted, 
Mohammed took it upon himself to strip and wax all 
of the floors in the facility’s exam and procedure 
rooms and corridors. “In the course of a month, he 
completed his entire unit of over 30 rooms and 300 
feet of corridor!  The hospital and MOB staff in his 
unit were overjoyed,” said Gregory Ryan Coyne, 
director of Environmental Services. “This was the first 
time in three years all the floors had been refreshed.  
They gathered to celebrate him.  The department 
also recognized Mohammed as a STAR!”
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